
 

 

 
 

Dear parents and students,  

 

As Ramadan is approaching, we would like to wish you all a blessed month. 

 

Please be informed that dismissal during the holy month of Ramadan will follow the times 

provided hereunder: 

 

-Buses will leave at 1:50 pm. 

-Parents can pick up their children at 1:45 pm 

 

N.B.: On Saturday, the 23rd of March, the sessions will be held online since the Art 

Exhibition will take place at school. 

 

Wishing you all a blissful Ramadan. 

 

 

 

IGCSE Principal                                                                              College Director 

 

 

 

  Amal Adel                                                                                           Hala Toma  

 

 

 

 

 


